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Mamola begins term as NCEES Western Zone vice president 
 
Patty Mamola, P.E., received her commission as NCEES Western Zone vice 
president during the farewell banquet at the organization’s 89th Annual 
Meeting, held August 18–21 in Denver. She was elected to the position by 
delegates from the Western Zone during their interim meeting in May. As vice 
president, Mamola will serve on the NCEES Board of Directors and as the 
zone’s administrative officer through 2012.  
 
Mamola has been a member of the Nevada State Board of Engineers and Land 
Surveyors since 2006 and is a past board chair.  
 
A resident of Reno, Mamola is a principal with the professional engineering 
firm Bowling Mamola Group. She holds a bachelor’s degree in civil engineering 
from the South Dakota School of Mines and Technology. She has been a 
licensed professional engineer in Nevada since 1993.  
 
 
ABOUT NCEES 
NCEES is a national nonprofit organization composed of engineering and surveying licensing 
boards representing all U.S. states, the District of Columbia, Guam, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. 
Virgin Islands. An accredited standards developer with the American National Standards 
Institute, NCEES develops, scores, and administers the examinations used for engineering and 
surveying licensure throughout the United States. NCEES also provides services facilitating 
professional mobility for licensed engineers and surveyors. Its headquarters is located in 
Clemson, S.C.  
 
 


